Message

From: Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]

Sent: 8/29/2018 2:43:24 PM

To: Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]

CC: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com];
Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com]

Subject: RE: IBEC Call 8/30

Thanks very much.

From: Lisa Trifiletti <lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 2:42 PM

To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>

Cc: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Brian Boxer
<BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Subject: Re: IBEC Call 8/30

We agreed that we were not having this call tomorrow, but | believe Cynthia Robinson controls the invite on behalf of
Mindy to send out the cancellation.

Lisa Trifiletti

Principal

Trifiletti Consulting, Inc.
3108 738-2004 cell

On Aug 29, 2018, at 2:33 PM, Christina Erwin <CErwin@igsassoc.com> wrote:

Lisa and Mindy — Is there still an IBEC call scheduled for Thursday, August 30 {tomorrow) in the morning, or is it being
cancelled because we just met this week? Please advise. Thanks.
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